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KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWS 

 FOR THE WEEK – 2nd October to  

6th October 2023 
 

M 

O     

N     2nd 

D 

A 

Y 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 

7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

 

 

No Clubs 

 

T 

U 

E 

S     3rd 

D 

A 

Y 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 

7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

 

 

 

Drawing Club KS2 – 3.15-4.15pm 

Film Club KS2 – 3.15-4.15pm 

W 

E 

D 

N 

E      4th 

S 

D 

A 

Y 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 

7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

 

 

 

 

Film Club KS1 – 3.15-4.15pm 

 

T 

H 

U 

R      5th 

S  

D 

A 

Y 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 

7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 
 

Year 3 Swimming 

 

Football Club KS2 – 3.15-4.15pm 

Art Club KS1- 3.15-4.15pm 

 

F 

R 

I    6th 

D               

A       

Y 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 

7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

 

 

No Crusaders 
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KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

NOTES FOR PARENTS / 

GUARDIANS 
 

 
 

 

 

 

1 Note from the Head of School – We are halfway through Term 1 - it seems to 

be flying by! We have celebrated more outside of school achievements this week, 

as well as been working towards all of our values, with Patience being our focus 

value. We are excited to vote for our Kingswood Roles and Responsibilities on 

Wednesday afternoon, so if your child/ren would like to apply for the role of Eco 

Warrior, Wellbeing Warrior, Learning Leader (Years 1-6) Sports Captain (Years 1,2 

and 3) or House Captain (Year 6 only), then we’d love to hear why they think they’d 

be great for the role! Everyone will be voting for two ambassadors per class next 

week. We also wish Ms Pierson good luck in her future role, as she ventures into a 

new sector - her last day will be Wednesday. We wish everyone a lovely weekend 

and we look forward to seeing everyone on Monday, Mrs Sanchez and Hattie  

 

 

 
 

2. Raffle – we will be holding a raffle for a family of 4 tickets to go and see 

Extreme Robots 2023 at Mote Park – see link here: 

https://www.extremerobots.co.uk/ - tickets will be on sale next week - £2 a ticket 

– first one drawn wins  
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3. Air Up Bottles – Please can children not bring Air Up water bottles into school. 

We are aware they are expensive and if they break we will not be able to replace 

them. We thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 

 

 

 

 

4. Kingswood Ambassador Roles and Responsibilities - if your child/ren in Year 

1-6 would like to apply to become either a Wellbeing Warrior, Eco Warrior, Sports 

Captain (Year 1-3 only, as years 4-6 have already voted), Curriculum Champion or 

House Captain (Year 6 only), then please encourage them to start thinking about 

the reasons why they would be good in that role. Anonymous class votes for reps 

will be happening on Wednesday 4th October! 

 

 
 

5. Polite Request – Can we please ask that any payments being made to the school, 

by cash or cheque, be handed in to their class, in an envelope with their name, 

class, amount of money & what it is for.   There are envelopes available at 

Reception. 

 

 
 

6. Earrings – Please note that only small studs should be worn in school. If there 

are any active weeks, then earrings should be removed. Earrings are also not 

permitted in PE lessons. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 
 

7. Hair – If your child has long hair, please can you ensure it is tied up before they 

come to school. Thank you   
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8.  Clothing – Can you please ensure the children’s clothes are labelled – we have 

had quite a few missing hoodies/fleeces/jumpers/cardigans and with the 

interchangeable weather at the moment the children are taking these off when it 
is warm and some are being misplaced as they are unnamed – thank you   

 

9. Parking - When dropping off or collecting your child please park considerately 

and ensure you are not obstructing drives, garages or access to roads.  Please be 
respectful of our neighbours.  We appreciate your support in this matter. 

 

10. Polite Notice – When bringing your child to school, please can the 

Parent/Carer accompany the child to the school office and not drop off outside 

the gate - Years R-5. This includes Wrap Around Care. Thank you for your 
cooperation.   

 

11. Staff – This week is our last week with Miss Sanders teaching in Maple – she 

is leaving to go on maternity leave Friday 6th October.  We all wish her some rest 

and peace & quiet before the exciting arrival of her new baby. 
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12. Letters – The following letters have been emailed home this week: - 

 

 Letter to parents from EH 

 Letter from Governors 

 Parent Consultation 

 Secondary Admissions 
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